2019 Peter Levatich Memorial Seminar for Rural Landowners

Enjoying Your Woods for More Than the Trees

Saturday, February 9™ 9:30 am to Noon
@Spencer-Van Etten High School, State Route 34, Spencer
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|?ebruary 9" from 9:30 am to noon at the Spencer-Van Etten High School on state route 34, Spencer.
The Southern Finger Lakes Chapter of the NY Forest Owners Association (www.nyfoa.org) invite you to
their popular annual seminar to learn about “Selling Timber from Your Woods: What’s It Worth and
How To Do It Right!” This year’s speakers feature NYS Extension Forester Peter Smallidge and con-
sulting forester Jim Shuler. Other foresters will also be on hand, so bring your questions! Attendance is
free and open to the public. Light refreshments and door prizes. Pre-registration is NOT required, but
questions can be referred to Brett Chedzoy at Schuyler CCE: bjc226@cornell.edu,
R or by phone: 607-535-7161. In the case of cancellation due to extreme
“J weather, notification will be posted by 9:00 p.m. on Friday, Feb. 8" at CCE’s

forestry forum: www.cornellforestconnect.ning.com




